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July 19, 2012
Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency regarding the Process for Follow-up on the Recommendations contained in the Report of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights.
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As Your Excellency will note, I am referring on this occasion to document OEA/Ser.G./CP/doc.4787/12 rev. 1 of July 19, 2012, entitled “Proposed Work Plan,” which this Mission received this afternoon.


In that respect, and as agreed at the last informal meeting of the Permanent Council, which addressed this issue, I would like to request that a schedule of meetings be attached to enable this delegation to coordinate as efficiently as possible efforts undertaken by the OAS, the Mission, and the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Panama. Such a procedure would be beneficial as it would allow all member states to conduct ample consultations with their ministries of foreign affairs.

Likewise, and without precluding future contributions to the process of preparing working procedures, we request, in order to ensure greater participation by all users of the inter-American system for the protection of human rights, that all informal or formal meetings to be held in the course of this process of reflection be transmitted live via webcast on the main OAS website.

I would like to avail myself of this opportunity to convey to Your Excellency renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

GUILLERMO A. COCHEZ

Ambassador, Permanent Representative

His Excellency

STEPHEN VASCIANNIE
Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States (OAS)
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